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Dear Families, 

We are “lucky” to have such a wonderful school with support from families and staff.  

As you may have heard, we have two teachers out on leave for medical reasons.  In the 

absence, we welcomed Ms. Marjorie to help in the reading position for grades 1 and 2. 

In PE, I will take the students one hour a week until Coach can return.  So far, we 

focused on “team building” and sportsmanship with our first lesson.  Next, we moved to 

our Child Safety Matters (Monica Burr Foundation) on keeping safe at home and school. 

Beginning March 11th (March 4th for Room 8) we will focus on the whole body with 

Yoga and stretching with an emphasis on personal self–control and individual strength.  

On their day with me, they should bring a towel or small yoga mat to stretch out on.  

Here is the schedule to plan to bring water bottle and towel or mat: 

Monday and Wednesday – Kindergarten, Room 4 

Monday – Grades 1 & 2, Room 8                                        Tuesday – Grades 1 & 2, Room 7 

Wednesday – Grades 3 & 4, Rooms 6 and 2                     Thursday – Grades 5 & 6, Room 1 
 

On the other days, the classroom teachers will deliver Health and Wellness lessons and 

supervised outdoor play. Together, we will take care of our students and their needs.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Cheryl Turner 

Principal/Administrator 
 

  

 

 

 

Educational Horizons Charter School 
www.educationalhorizons.net    321-729-0786                                                                                 

Country Day for Children Preschool 
                                    www.cdaymontessori.com    321-951-8005 

1281 S Wickham Rd. 

West Melbourne, FL 32904 
 

 

 

Principal Turner is in big trouble and needs your help! 

She has been charged with failing to comply with the 

CFA (Chick-Fil-A) standard of "Eat More Chicken”.  

Given a bond of $500, she must remain in jail located at 

Chick-Fil-A, at 835 Palm Bay Road on March 14th, 2024 

beginning at 6:00 PM! Please help by donating to the 

WMLE site, or give a little cash in the car loop bucket 

drop on March 13th. Use the link below for more 

information or to donate directly to Special Olympics. 

https://give.specialolympicsflorida.org/site/TR/LETR/General?t

eam_id=11758&pg=team&fr_id=1935 

http://www.educationalhorizons.net/
http://www.cdaymontessori.com/
https://give.specialolympicsflorida.org/site/TR/LETR/General?team_id=11758&pg=team&fr_id=1935
https://give.specialolympicsflorida.org/site/TR/LETR/General?team_id=11758&pg=team&fr_id=1935
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Parent Participation for VPK, Preschool and Kindergarten.  On Thursday, March 7th, we will hold 

our second Montessori participation evening.  ONE adult will follow the child and be the “student” as 

they work through a few activities for the evening.  Teachers will divide the class into two sessions, 6:00 

to 6:25 OR 6:30 to 6:55.  You will see a glimpse of what your child does in the classroom.   

Join us Tuesday, March 12th at 6:30 for our monthly PTO meeting.  We will 

focus on the parent’s role in education and especially a Montessori environment. Learn 

more about our DEFY evening social event on March 21st, see flier attached!   

 

 

           Jog-a-thon      

Please turn in your pledges by March 14th to be 
considered for the prizes.  Anyone donating $25.00 
or more will get a dress down pass.  Classes who 
have 90% participation will earn a $20.00 Amazon 
gift card for the classroom. The top earning class will 
receive a $40.00 Amazon gift certificate for the 
classroom. All profits will be used by PTO for our 
school events and facilities. Thank you for 
participating! 

 Science/Engineering/ART FAIR 

Congratulation to our students 

who will be moving on to the 

Regional Fair.  They will meet 

with judges on March 14th at for 

an interview.  EVERYONE in the 

school is welcome to the open 

house 5:30 pm with awards at 

6:00 pm at Central Middle School.  

Come and see some awesome 

SCIENCE in action! We will also 

have some students entered in 

the Art side of the fair. Come 

support our students! 

 
 
 SPRING BREAK begins for students on March 25th.  We will be putting together your registration packets and 

have them ready for you when you return on April 1st.  Enjoy the time with family and friends.  We will be in 

the office at times throughout the week.  Please call for availability.  

 Theodor Seuss "Ted" Geisel was an American children's author, political 

cartoonist, illustrator, poet, animator, and filmmaker. He is known for his work writing and illustrating 

more than 60 books.  Students may add accents and bring in a favorite SEUSS book to read on 

Friday.   One of his famous quotes reminds us to take time to read….. 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you'll go.” 

 

Spirit Day – Friday, March 1st led by Rooms 7 & 8 – Grades 1 & 2.  We will also have our annual 

vision and hearing for grades K, 1, 3, and 6.  As well as celebrate the birthday of Dr. Seuss.  

March 15th is a teacher work day, and a student 

holiday.  Lunch will be provided by Kindergarten 

parents of Room 4.  There is childcare for 

full/extended day students of CDAY and 

Before/Aftercare students of EHCS. Please sign up 

with Kelsi.  


